
NOTICE TO BSc PUBLIC SECTOR MANAGEMENT STUDENTS 
 

 

ERROR in the FSS UG booklet 2022/2023 under the section “BSc Public Sector 

Management with Law for the Social Sciences”.  

 

When choosing courses, students should disregard PSYC 1001 Introduction to 

Psychology and PSYC 1004 Introduction to Social Psychology as core courses. 

 

If any BSc Public Sector Management with Law for the Social Sciences students have 

registered for these courses, they should drop them before registration closes on 

September 9th, 2022. 

 

For more information, contact STA-Political.Science@sta.uwi.edu or 662-2002 EXT 

83046. 
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